NOTICE OF FGC BOARD MEETING CHANGE
The District Board of Trustees, Florida Gateway College, on Wednesday, November 11 made the decision to postpone the public meeting at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 12, 2020, to Thursday, November 19, 2020 at 5:00pm in the board room of the administration building (001) at Florida Gateway College due to Tropical Storm Eta and expected weather conditions. 
